
#2.  Remodeling of the Family Life Center restrooms.
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OCTOBER UPDATE
A funding campaign to preserve

our heritage for future generations.

A cross-functional team, led by Pastor Tim Waugh,

Kevin Rice and Robert Allen, has been

put together to keep you informed of

the fund-raising campaign.

The following are projects to be started

over the next few month:

#1.  Coat and seal the roof of the Family Life Center.

(The cost has generously been donated)

#3. Repair or replacement of the wood outside entrance

doors on the Sanctuary and Education buildings.

#4.  Restoration of the Sanctuary Stained Glass

Windows and Protection System.  Work scheduled

to begin in November or December 2024.

Christmas “Basket & Wreaths” will be held on

November 23rd.  The Fellowship Team plans to

donate the proceeds from this event to the

“Continuing the Vision” Capital Campaign to help

fund the remodeling of the Family Life Center

restrooms.  Please support this event.


